
Rules Committee, 

This is important opportunity for Oregon to step up and join other states in election reform. We the 

people of Oregon want the president elected by national popular vote. Do what is timely and crucial 

to our demoncracy, support this bill with no addmendments or ballot referral! Rebecca Rodes 
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